From: Etti Goldman <egoldman@CIJA.ca>

Sent: July-08-20 3:56 PM

To: Cichon, Lauren < Lauren. Cichon@burnaby.ca>

Cc: Vracar, Nikolina < Nikolina. Vracar@burnaby.ca >; Chak Au <

Subject: RE: Containing and Countering Racism in Metro Vancouver

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. **The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email.** If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Mayor Hurley Social Planning Committee Burnaby City Council

On behalf of Mr. Chak Au, Chair Stop Racism Alliance we applaud your public statement reaffirming Burnaby's stance against racism in your city. With leadership from Richmond and Burnaby we will ensure racism is not tolerated anywhere in Metro Vancouver area and hopefully beyond. Thank you again for your quick response and notification of your actions. At the Stop Racism Alliance, we remain ready for further engagement on combating racism.

All the best,

Etti Goldman

Manager of Partnerships, Pacific Region The Centre for Israel and Jewish Affairs (CIJA)

O: 604 622 4240 / M: 604-364-7660

From: "Cichon, Lauren" <Lauren.Cichon@burnaby.ca>

Date: June 25, 2020 at 8:58:31 AM PDT

To: "chak.au@gmail.com" < chak.au@gmail.com>
Cc: "Vracar, Nikolina" < Nikolina. Vracar@burnaby.ca>

Subject: Containing and Countering Racism in Metro Vancouver

Good Morning,

Please find attached Ms. Vracar's letter dated 2020 June 24 regarding the above-noted matter.

Thank you,

Lauren Cichon

Council Support Assistant
Direct: 604-294-7287
City of Burnaby | Office of the City Clerk
4949 Canada Way | Burnaby, BC V5G 1M2